
Holly Littlefield
Winterport

re:  LD 1601 - Resolve, To Establish an Advisory Panel To Study the Implications of 
Genome-editing Technology for the Citizens of the State
from:  Holly Littlefield, a voter in Winterport, Maine, Waldo County
I strongly urge a OUGHT NOT TO PASS vote on this bill.  Genetic manipulation is a
slippery slope that should not be entered.


